From: Valentin-Rodriguez, Celimar

To: Wardrobe, Leonardo

Cc: Herrera, Tomas

Subject: RE: Posting for Indirect Change of Control
Date: Friday, September 06, 2019 12:36:41 PM
Hi Leo,

We posted the notice for the 4 Blackhawk Mining licenses below. We will remove it on
October 7 (October 5 is a Saturday) and notify you if we receive any comments.

hitp:/fwwwe nre.goviabout-nrcflr

ulatorv/adiudicatorv/hearing-license-

applications, html#transier

Thanks,
Celimar

From: Wardrobe, Leonardo

Sent: Thursday, September 05, 2019 8:35 AM
To: Valentin-Rodriguez, Celimar <Celimar.Valentin-Rodriguez@nrc.gov>
Subject: Posting for Indirect Change of Control

Celimar,

Please post the following for an Indirect Change of Control. The parent company
(Blackhawk Mining, LLC) is all the same and the request is for all of the following

companies:

Blue Creek Mining, LLC
47-31315-01
03037777
614065

Guyandotte Mining, LLC
47-24917-01
03030008
614066

Panther Creek Mining, LLC
47-25301-01
03033571
614067

Rockwell Mining, LL.C
47-24809-01
03033571
614068

The request can be found in ADAMS, ML19242C745.
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Thanks.
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Health Physicist

Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region I

Division of Nuclear Materials Safety,

Commercial, Industrial, R&D, and Academic Branch
© 2100 Renaissance Boulevard, Suite 100

King of Prussia, PA 19406-2713

Office: 610-337-5171

Fax: 610-337-5269

leonardo.wardrobe@nrc.gov

htto://www.nre.gov/




